
 

 

  
 
 

   
 
 
 

October 2022 
 

PROGRAMME UPDATE 

 

Keeping stakeholders, parents and carers informed about Dudley’s Special Educational Needs 
and Disabilities (SEND) Improvement Programme.  

 

4. Dudley Parent Carer Forum Survey  

Dudley Parent Carer Forum are excited to launch their annual survey of SEND services. This is a 
completely independent survey, designed for parent carers of children or young people aged 0-25, 
looking at a range of education, health and social care services across the borough. Parent Carers 
are invited to share their views, letting us know about the services that are doing well, and those 
that may need to improve. We had a fantastic response last year and the results of this provided 
us with some very important data which has enabled us to push for change where this is needed.  

The survey takes around 10-15 minutes to complete. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/B2ZQZ9F 

 

Contacts: 

• Interim Head of SEND – Julia Dean julia.dean@dudley.gov.uk 

• Interim Head of CDT – Claire Joyce claire.joyce@dudley.gov.uk  

• SEND Manager - Sue Powell – susan.powell@dudley.gov.uk 

• SEND Team Manager North- Rob Bennett robert.x.bennett@dudley.gov.uk  

• SEND Team Manager South – Kelly Warne Kelly.warne@dudley.gov.uk  

• SEND Programme Manager – Simon Hickman simon.hickman@dudley.gov.uk 

www.dudleyhealthandwellbeing.org.uk/sendimprovement 
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